
 
 

March 9th, 2020, 9:00 PM 
Dear Families, 

 

In consultation with the Office of Private Education Commission (OPEC) we have decided to keep MYIS open 

this week, unless directed otherwise. OPEC has advised us that the nature of our shared community with ISB 

allows for some potential risk to our community. As a precautionary measure we are asking for your cooperation 

with the following: 

 

All community members who attended ISB on Friday, March 6, are asked to refrain from coming to MYIS 
during the period of ISB's closure.​ In particular, we are asking that ISB siblings or parents who work at ISB 

stay away from campus during this period. 

 

We understand that this measure may provide a challenge for some of you, however we must take any 

precautions we can to minimize our MYIS community's exposure to CoVID-19. 

 

Please do reach out if you have any questions. Thank you for your support in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

Khanum Thampi 

 

 

Mrs. Khanum Thampi 
Head of School 
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